From: Brittni Johnson
To: Albarran, Adriana
Cc: Weiche, Courtney
Subject: Re: Board of Adjustment Agenda - April 4, 2024
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 9:41:26 AM
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[NOTICE: This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hey! So here are some images of another garage warehouse that’s right by us. We are
literally doing the same thing as this neighbor. There are more too but I forgot to get a picture
before I left town. There’s also some images of other houses around us that just show there’s
no uniformity out there or necessary upkeep. Our house is brand new and the garage we really
are increasing property values, not making the area worse. It’s just a dirt road with all kinds of
random houses out there. People with stuff scattered on their property, roofs that need
replacing etc. We really just want a big garage on our 5 acres for our 5th wheels and boats for
storage on our land instead of just leaving them uncovered. We are improving our land by
adding this garage, and keeping our lot clean and well kept. Thank you!!
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Thank you so much,
Brittni
from Brittni's Gmail Mobile

On Tue, Apr 2, 2024 at 11:07 AM Albarran, Adriana <A Albarran@washoecounty.gov>
wrote:
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